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CIRCULAR LETTER NO.16
TO ALL UNITS / MEMBERS Date :: 02.05.2023

Dear Comrade,
INTERNATIONAL LABOUR DAY - 15T MAY

Revolutionary MAY DAY greetings to all our comrades. Every year on 1% May, people
worldwide observe “International Labour Day” or “International Workers Day” to recognise and
appreciate labour and employees across all fields and professions for their work and efforts. This
day aims to educate workers about their rights and the contributions they make. The first Labour
Day was celebrated on 1% May 1890. In India, this day is also observed as “Antharrashtriya
Shramik Diwas”. Workers on this day also come together and communicate with one another
about their concerns and objectives.

May your hard work and dedication be recognized, valued, and may you continue to make
a positive impact in your workplace and around.

WORKING COMMITTEE MEETING OF THE UNION
CC-OPTIONS

The Working Committee Meeting of our Union was held at Hyderabad on 30.04.2023 and
01.05.2023. Apart from reviewing the functioning of the organisation and organisational
activities, threadbare discussions were held on various important issues/problems confronting the
Union and its members and find reasonable and logical solutions for them.

In the Working Committee Meeting, filling up of vacancies in the Working Committee
Meeting by co-option was taken up. As per the recommendation of the Special Regional
Committee of Siddipet Region held on 22.04.2023 at RBO, Siddipet, Com. V. Narsimha Chary,
Senior Associate, Medak Unit was co-opted as Regional Secretary of Siddipet Region in
Hyderabad Module.

In the vacancy of of Com. B. Srinivas, AGS (Hyderabad) who retired on Superannuation on
30.09.2022, Com. P. Ramesh, Regional Secretary, Banjara Hills Region was co-opted to the
position of Assistant General Secretary, Hyderabad Module.

We are sure that the above comrades would serve the Union and members to the best of
their abilities. We wish them all the best in their new assignments.

With warm greetings,

Yours comradely

(R. SRIRAM)
GENERAL SECRETARY
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